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To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Proposed Changes Comment
Date: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 8:08:23 AM

 
 

From: yahyashakirlaw <yahyashakirlaw@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 6:32 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Proposed Changes Comment
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Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
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I agree with the proposed changes as written.
 
Thanks.
 
 
 
---
V/r

Mr. Yahya (Ian) Zakariya Ibrahim Shakir
Attorney at Law (57890)
813-591-0150 (Mobile)
813-907-6460 (Fax)

The information contained in this message and any attachment may be proprietary, confidential,
and privileged or subject to the work product doctrine and thus protected from disclosure. If the
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify me immediately by replying to this message and deleting it
and all copies and backups thereof. Thank you.
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